RFQ Selection Meeting
November 16, 2018
Meeting started at 11:29 at the Stratham Municipal Center.
Attendance: Mike Tallone, Seth Hickey, Chris West, Billy Allen (via conference call)
Billy mentioned that both references he called said really great things about Pillar.
Mike reported that Grindline and Evergreen both had excellent references.

Skill set and ability of all three is high.

Key differences that set Pillar/Artisan apart.

1) They did receive the highest ranking. Specifically, they stood above the other two based
on their flexibility with working with in-kind.

2) Pillar/artisan only one that has built a park in NH.

3) Given us a quote for design (Evergreen has not)

4) Visited our town (Evergreen has not)

5) Brad has gone above and beyond to get all information, be accommodating and has
been very easy to work with.

6) Artisan came to public meetings

All in attendance agreed that Pillar/Artisan should be recommended.

Seth will meet with Board and give recommendation of Pillar/Artisan and ask to enter into
contract.

Meeting ended at 11:43



